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I respectfully request to the Members of Parliament and the members of the Inquire Committee 
Water NSW Amendment ( Warragamba Dam} Bill 2018 that before making a hasty and wrong 

decision on the flooding of the Blue Mountains National Park to pay attention and to hear the 
opinion of experts and the public. We, the Australian people and all the people all over the world 
that are concerned about the damage and irrevocable loss that a hasty decision made by the 
authorities and how it will affect such a beautiful and pristine area of the Blue Mountains National 

Park are asking and demanding a thoroughly made study of alternative ways to supply water to 
the City of Sydney. We are worried that, knowing the story and record of the current NSW 
Government, a hasty decision will ruin forever one of the best keep areas in Australia. All the 

Citizens should endeavor in preserving such a monument for ourselves and all the future 
generations of Australians and millions of future visitors to this beautiful Country of ours. 

 


